

PO Box 62, Farmington, ME 04938 | 619-861-6498 | info@hishandsforhonduras.org

www.hishandsforhonduras.org

July, 2017

Dear Honduras Sponsors and Donors,

Thank you so much for your support for our children and/or seniors in Honduras. You are such a blessing to them and their families. We want to let you know a little bit of what is going on in with His Hands for Honduras in 2017.

Six people went on our mission trip to Honduras in July this year to visit the sponsorship programs in our three communities of Rio Blanco, Zolano, and Nueva Florida. We enjoy seeing how much the children have grown and how happy they are when they play and eat together. We took pictures, measured, and interviewed about 160 children. We are very appreciative that 110 children are sponsored and hopeful that the other 50 children will be sponsored soon. We are also accepting donations (which are tax-deductible) to help the unsponsored

a BLESSING:

an agent of God

that brings about a

positive reality in

someone else's life.

children with meals and education. Please contact us at the e-mail above to let us know if you would like to donate to help more children.



In Rio Blanco our 60 seniors are still being fed once a month, thanks to donors who want to help them get fed in a social and spiritual setting. Usually Pastor Abel preaches and sometimes they get to work on a craft. If a senior in Rio Blanco gets sponsored, they get food and/or medicine, in addition to the monthly meetings. The medical needs of our seniors keep increasing, as there are so many seniors with high blood pressure and diabetes. Sponsorship and/or donations can help provide for their medical

needs. If you would like to help a senior, go to this site: <a href="http://www.hishandsforhonduras.org">http://www.hishandsforhonduras.org</a> for more information.

In this new era of social media, communication is easier than ever with everyone, including those in other countries. With that being said, we do not want sponsors and their kids to communicate with each other in any manner other than the lines of communication established and monitored by us. It's important for us and the pastors to know what is going on in their communication. We need to know if a sponsor is saying or doing inappropriate things. We also need to know if a child is





asking for gifts or being asked for gifts or money by people who want to take advantage of the relationship between the child and their sponsor. We wish **these things wouldn't** happen, but they do. Thank you for communicating with your child/senior through me.

If you feel led to join us on one of our trips, we would love to talk with you about it. That is when you really get to understand why and who you already sponsor or might want to sponsor. The TRIP PHOTOS on the website will help you to see the kinds of things that we have seen and done:

http://www.hishandssupportministries.org/honduras/trip-photos

Thank you for your support in the His Hands for Honduras Child/Senior Sponsorship Program!

Serving Him,

Lori and Don Hughes

Child/Senior Sponsorship Coordinators

